
 
 

 
 

WE MARCH AGAIN! 
In solidarity with women and human rights groups from 

across the world we in Saskatoon will be marching again 

to show that the progress made in 2017 was not enough. 

There is still so much work to do to protect and advance 

the rights of women, and the rights of all vulnerable 

citizens in our province, our country and worldwide. 
 

WHEN: Saturday January 20th, 2018 at 10am 
WHERE: The Amphitheatre at River Landing,  

414 Spadina Cres E, Saskatoon. 

ALL ARE WELCOME. 

 

 


